Steven Sepe

From:

Daisy Paz <daisybenitez2022@gmail.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, May 21, 2025 2:48 PM

To:

House Finance Committee

Subject:

I Support H6096

Dear Members of the House Finance Committee,

I am writing to urge you to support Bill H6096. This bill is crucial for preserving equitable access to public transportation for all Rhode Islanders.

Relocating the hub to a more remote area, would significantly inconvenience riders, particularly those with mobility challenges, seniors, and families with young children. The proposed site is uphill from Kennedy Plaza, making it less accessible for many passengers.

I strongly oppose moving the hub because it would negatively impact low-income communities

Rather than spending money to relocate the bus hub, I urge you to invest in improving and modernizing Kennedy Plaza. Enhancing its cleanliness, and accessibility would benefit all riders and support Rhode Island's climate goals by promoting public transit use.

As a resident of Central Falls and a long-time bus rider, I implore you to consider the needs of everyday Rhode Islanders who rely on public transportation. Passing Bill H6096 would demonstrate YOUR commitment to equity, accessibility, and responsible use of public funds.

Thank you for your attention to this important matter.

Sincerely,

Daisy Paz Resident of Central Falls